
 

 

4 March 2024 
 
 Pedestrian Crossing Upgrade – Beattie Street, Balmain      
Dear Resident 

Inner West Council will soon be upgrading the existing pedestrian crossing with a 
raised pedestrian crossing at the intersection of Darling Street and Beattie Street, 
Balmain. 

Timing of work 

The works will commence the week of 18 March 2024 and take approximately two 
weeks to complete (weather permitting).  Due to the high level of traffic at this 
location, some work will be carried out at night between 7:00pm-5:00am.  Noisy 
works such as jackhammering and concrete saw cutting will be completed by 
11:00pm.  

Reducing construction impacts 

Traffic Control will be used to maintain traffic and pedestrian flow around the site.  

Enquiries  

Council’s contractor:  State Civil Pty Ltd 
    Ali Ghacham,  

    0450 800 610 

Council officer:   Paul Lunniss, Project Engineer,  

    0448 280 594 

    paul.lunniss@innerwest.nsw.gov.au 

We appreciate your patience and co-operation while we complete this important 
work. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Predrag Gudelj | Coordinator Roads and Stormwater Projects 

Inner West Council 


